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Central Park Water Pty Ltd network operator licence 
variation application 
Invitation for submissions 
The Independent Pricing and Regulatory Tribunal (IPART) 
invites submissions from interested parties on Central Park 
Water Pty Ltd’s application to vary its network operator’s licence 
for the Central Park development in Chippendale, Sydney, made 
under the Water Industry Competition Act 2006 (NSW). 
Central Park Water Pty Ltd’s application along with information 
regarding the process for lodging a submission is available on 
the IPART website: 
http://www.ipart.nsw.gov.au/Home/Industries/Water/Private_Se
ctor_Licensing_WICA/WICA_Licence_Applicants 
Submissions from interested parties are due by 5pm on 
28 November 2018.  Enquiries should be directed to Guy 
Ohandja on (02) 9113 7765 or compliance@ipart.nsw.gov.au 

Hugo Harmstorf, Chief Executive Officer 
Independent Pricing and Regulatory Tribunal 
PO Box K35, Haymarket Post Shop NSW 1240 
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